News story: Civil/crime news: how to
contact Provider Records from 16 June

Email is the only option for contacting our Provider Records team from 16
June 2017 as the contact telephone number is being switched off.

Provider Records deals with changes to bank details and applications for:

e solicitor advocate numbers
e barrister account numbers
e roll number registrations

Further information

ProviderRecords-London@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk — for email enquiries
Update your details with LAA — guidance on submitting changes to your details
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